
January 22, 2024

Greetings Parents/Caregivers of the Class of 2028,

You are invited to Westford Academy's Curriculum Information Night on Thursday, February
15th at 6:30pm. This event will be held in Westford Academy’s Performing Arts Center. The
presentation includes information regarding courses offered at Westford Academy, a review of
the courses and level expectations by department, information on the scheduling process, course
selection process and an overview of the timeline.

Prior to the event, please review our Freshman Transition page as well as our Program of Studies
which can be found on the Westford Academy School Counseling website. There is also a FAQ
document for families as well. These resources will answer many of your questions. We will
also be hosting optional building tours prior to the event at 6:00 pm for interested
parents/guardians.

Additionally, we are also hosting a Future Freshmen Visit for all 8th grade students from both
Stony Brook and Blanchard on Thursday, February 15th. Bussing will be provided from the
middle schools to WA. The program for students will be held from 8:45-10:45am and will
include building tours, performances and presentations from our departments, many different
clubs, WATA, Ghostwriter and peer counselors just to name a few. The purpose of the event is
for the current 8th grade students to join together and get excited about their transition to
Westford Academy!

I look forward to seeing the “Future Freshmen” on February 15th at 8:45am at WA and
parents/caregivers on February 15th at 6:30pm in WA’s Performing Arts Center!

Sincerely,

Daniel Twomey
Daniel Twomey
Principal

https://www.westfordk12.us/wa/counseling-department/pages/freshman-transition
https://www.westfordk12.us/wa/2024-2025-program-studies
https://www.westfordk12.us/wa/counseling-department

